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Public Notice 
 

New Sidewalk Construction 

Cherry Street (Frontier Drive to Henry Street) 

 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, through its contractor Niagara Concrete Forming and 
Finishing, will commence with the construction of a new 1.8 metre curb-face sidewalk along the south 
side of Cherry Street, from Frontier Drive to Henry Street.  
 
WHEN: Sidewalk construction is planned to commence Monday, July 21, 2025, with full construction 
and restoration expected to take approximately two weeks to complete.  
 
CONTACT: Robert Alguire, Engineering Technologist, Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake at 
robert.alguire@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 283. 
 
COMMUNICATION: Information regarding this project will be posted on the Town’s website and 
social media accounts. Affected residents have been notified of the scheduled construction and will 
be communicated with throughout the length of the project.  
 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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